November 18, 1930

Mr. Carl Kapikian
650 Park Avenue
Manhasset, New York 11030

Dear Mr. Kapikian:

Thank you for your generous donation of $50.00 (fifty dollars)
which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian Cathledral.

May God reward your generosity and grant vou a healthy life.

With prayers,

Father Yeghishe Gizirian
Canon Sacrist

Enclosure: Receipt number 37080
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